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Chairman Green, Vice Chair Patton, Ranking Member Sheehy, and members of the house 

transportation committee, thank you for providing me the opportunity to present House Bill 634, 

which will designate a portion of State Route 99 in Huron County as the “Lance Corporal James 

Sprowl Memorial Highway.” 

 

I would like to introduce Scott Sparks representing Monroeville’s American Legion Post 547 to 

explain the story behind this bill. 

[Mr. Sparks Speaks] 

 

Chairman and members of the committee, we ask for your favorable consideration of this. Thank 

you for your time, we will be happy to address any question you may have at this time.   


